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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Penny Johnson <pj4mk@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 12:23 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Enough already! You are taxing Oregon business owners to death & creating a further unfavorable climate for any other 
businesses to move & do business here. 
 
How would you feel if you had to shut down your business because of over taxation? It will be happening & more 
businesses will move out of state. 
 
Think like a business owner for a change. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Penny Johnson 
3139 SW 36th St 
Redmond, OR 97756 
pj4mk@live.com 
 


